
From: Ryan von Weller [mailto:rvonweller@wendovergroup.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 12:10 PM 
To: Trey Price <Trey.Price@floridahousing.org>; Ken Reecy <Ken.Reecy@floridahousing.org> 
Cc: Jonathan Wolf <jwolf@wendovergroup.com> 
Subject: 2017-109 Comment 

 

Small County transactions, particularly those in counties that have been designated as having 

significant economic hardship, should be eligible to receive up to $1,000,000 of funding from 

this RFA. As it reads now, the per unit cap would significantly reduce the amount granted to one 

of these deals. Building in these areas is difficult for a number of reasons. Florida Housing's 

assistance on this matter would be a tremendous step to ensure future Small County transactions 

are viewed as viable by the development community.  

 

Thank you.  

--  

 

Ryan von Weller 

1105 Kensington Park Dr. 
Suite 200 
Altamonte Springs, FL 32714 
(407) 333-3233 x294 
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